Parent Support Organization

SCRIP ORDERS DUE JANUARY 8

Need more scrip gift cards? Our next order date is January 8th. You can order online or pick up an order form in the school office.

Columbia employee store passes are still available for every \$50 gift card purchased to Columbia. These passes are good through January 17th.

Questions? Email Kristi at scripmw@gmail.com. Thanks!

CANDY BUY-BACK RESULTS

We had an awesome turn out for our Candy Buy-Back program this year. Mary Woodward students brought in a whopping 326 pounds of candy!

We did have a little friendly competition with other schools to see who could bring in the most pounds of candy... but Mary Woodward won! **Our school will earn \$626 for the first place win!** Fowler came in second with 243 lbs. A huge THANK YOU to everyone that participated!



CHIPOTLE FUNDRAISER IS COMING

Join us for our next specialty fundraiser!

Come in to the Chipotle on Murray Scholls on Tuesday, January 9th between 4:00pm and 8:00pm.

Mention Mary Woodward or bring in the attached flyer to make sure that 50% of the proceeds will be donated to our school.

BOX TOPS CONTEST UPDATE

Hello Mary Woodward Eagles! We are happy to announce the following winners of Box Top Classroom Competition #1! All three classrooms will get an extra recess to celebrate!

First Place: Mrs. Krebs (Third Grade)
Second Place: Mrs. McCombs (Second Grade)
Third Place: Mrs. Power (Fourth Grade)

Please note we are starting Box Top Classroom Competition #2 which ends mid March. Save those non expired Box Tops and bring them into your classroom and maybe your class will win an extra recess!

JANUARY 5, 2018

In This Issue:

- Scrip Orders Due January 8
- Candy Buy-Back Results
- Chipotle Fundraiser is Coming
- Box Tops Contest Update
- December Cookie Exchange a Success!
- Save the Date for Bingo Night + Daughter Dance

UPCOMING EVENTS

January

- 2: Box Tops Contest #2 starts
- 8: Scrip Orders Due
- 9: Chipotle Fundraiser
- 12: Bingo Night
- 19: PSO Meeting (8:30 am)

February

- 2: Scrip Orders Due
- 7: Walk + Bike to School
- 9: Daughter Dance
- 14: Valentine's Day Parties
- 16: PSO Meeting (8:30

am)

DECEMBER COOKIE EXCHANGE A SUCCESS!

Our MW community pulled it off once again!

Thank you to everyone who contributed cookies! The staff were definitely singing your praises and discussing how proud they are to be a part of a school with such amazing parent involvement!







SAVE THE DATE FOR BINGO NIGHT + DAUGHTER DANCE

Bingo Night is coming to Mary Woodward!

Friday, January 12 6pm - 8pm

Join us for a fun Family Bingo Night, play some fun games and win Exciting Prices! Only \$2 to play! There will also be Free Popcorn! Dinner option: Sandwich for \$2 and other Snacks, hot Chocolate and Cider available for purchase.

And a also a reminder for Father-Daughter Dance February 9 6.30pm - 8.30pm. Watch out for Flyer with Details!



